Dear Mr. Johnson at Manchester Pizza, 

The Kindergarten Class is fundraising so that we can study flowers, bugs, and frogs. We’d like to take photos of plants and animals around the school. We’ll need to buy digital cameras and software for our classroom.  Will you help us?  Through a letter writing campaign we are looking to collect donations from parents and community members to make this purchase.  Below my students have drawn pictures to represent their intended use for the new technology we seek. They are not yet writing so visual images help them communicate. 


We want to take pictures of

flowers, bugs, and frogs.



Then learn about how flowers

grow in nature.





We need 3 Olympus Digital Cameras.


“Thank You” from: 

Suzy Q        and Mrs. Sweeney      
Please send donations to School. Make checks to: Sunderland Elementary. Mail to Sunderland Elementary, 3456 Dewey St, Dayton, VT 05262, or make a donation to our school’s online shopping cart at www.digitalwish.com.

Thanks for your support!
















Read about our school’s Digital Wish at www.digitalwish.com.

